
 

 

 

 

April 15, 2018 Price Increase 
 

  

  

 

To Our Valued Canadian Gastite® Customers, 
  
Since our last increase in February 2017, raw material and freight costs have increased 
significantly. In light of this, Gastite will be implementing a 6% price increase effective April 
15, 2018 on all Gastite/FlashShield products, accessory and underground products.  
 

An updated price catalogue will be available for shipment 15 April, 2018 and a PDF version 
will be available for download 29 March, 2018 from the Gastite website at 
www.gastite.com.  
 

Gastite will honor current pricing on all orders shipped prior to midnight April 15, 2018  
 

On behalf of everyone here at Gastite Canada, we thank you for your past loyalty and 
support, and we look forward to our continued relationship.  
 

Sincerest regards, 
Kevin McCabe 

National Sales Manager, Canada 
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